February 6, 2021

Town of Canandaigua
Planning Board

To whom it may concern,

| am writing to you to express my support for my neighbor, Ed Kurowski, who resides at 2397
Mcintyre Road.

| understand that Ed is building a detached 2 car garage and is requesting a variance in height
from 22’ to 28.5’. | don’t have any issues with what Ed is building or specifically the height of
the building.

| fully support his project and his request for a variance.

Thank you
Sincerely,
Rick King
2395 Mcintyre Road. Canandaigua NY
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